
   

 
   General Manager Report October 22, 2024 
 

 

1. The policies from last month’s meeting have been forwarded to our Attorney 
for review, I have printed out his comments and changes. 

2. We have reached out to us Auditor that Eide Bailly recommended to us, we 
are waiting on a reply. 

3. Marchelle is currently at the Secretary’s Conference in San Diego. 

4. Director Matson and I are compiling a list of stakeholder names for our 
December meeting here at the CSD for the Parkland improvement project 
with Department of Interior Rep. Carlos. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             

                                                          
 

                                                      

          

 

 

  

 

 

 


